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The adjunct faculty committee is honored to announce three volunteers to represent adjunct faculty for the 2015 academic year. The representatives are:

Sheri Sanchez – Math Department
Michael Bail – Computer Technologies

Robert Anttila – Math Department

This year the adjunct faculty committee will be very busy with revisions to the online orientation and evaluation processes. We will also be scheduling workshops that will offer tools to succeed at GBC. 
